
 
Building a Strong Field of Jewish Education Logic Model Overview 

BTW informing change  

IMPACT:  The field of Jewish education and the organizations working within that field are better aligned and more successful in promoting Jewish life and 
learning for Jewish youth and young adults. 

 

 

INPUTS 
• Foundation resources, 

including funding and 
staff 

• Organizations within the 
sub-sectors of the field 
of Jewish education 
(e.g., ECE, service-
learning, Jewish camp) 
that are engaged in work 
that aligns with the 
Foundation’s mission 

• Funding partners with 
shared interests in 
advancing the field of 
Jewish education 

• Key external 
stakeholders (e.g., 
bloggers, consultants, 
government, academics)  

• Jewish education 
leaders with the 
knowledge, skills and 
networks to further the 
field 

• A readiness among 
leaders to work 
collectively to advance 
the field 

• Data from and on Jewish 
education and Jewish 
organizations 

 
 

ACTIVITES 
Development of the Field  
• Intermediary 

organizations that build 
quality, capacity and 
reach of Jewish 
education sub-sectors 

• Professional 
development, leadership 
training and 
opportunities for 
collaboration for Jewish 
education organizations 

• Capacity building and 
field-wide training 
support  

• Incubation of new 
organizations within 
Jewish education 

• Funding that can be re-
granted by 
intermediaries 

• Collaboration between 
funders in Jewish 
education field-building 

Data & Research 
• Actionable research to 

advance work 
• Standards of quality 

practice in Jewish 
education 

• Resources and tools to 
serve the field 

OUTPUTS 
Development of the Field 
• Number of funding peers 
• Number of dollars 

disseminated from 
funding peers 

• Number of dollars re-
granted by intermediary 
organizations 

• Number of Jewish 
professionals who 
participate in 
professional 
development 
opportunities 

• Number of organizations 
served by Foundation-
supported intermediaries 

• Number of Jewish youth 
participating in new 
Jewish learning 
opportunities 

Data & Research 
• Documented standards 

of practice  
• Number of Jewish youth 

benefiting from the work 
of intermediaries 

• Number of organizations 
adopting new standards 
of practice  

• Number of new research 
studies produced by the 
Foundation and others 
 

SHORT-TERM 
OUTCOMES 

• Strengthened 
organizations working 
within the field of Jewish 
education 

• More effective and 
efficient collaboration 
between the Foundation 
and funding peers, 
practitioners and field 
experts 

• Development of a 
shared understanding of 
learning outcomes for 
Jewish youth across the 
field of Jewish education 

• More and better access 
to actionable data and 
research describing sub-
sectors of Jewish 
education 

• Use of new tools and 
resources created to 
serve the needs of the 
sub-sectors of Jewish 
education 

LONG-TERM 
OUTCOMES 

• Strengthened use of 
research and evaluation 
in the field of Jewish 
philanthropy 

• Development of new and 
strengthened existing 
intermediaries to serve 
unmet needs of sub-
sectors of the field of 
Jewish education 

• Increased success and 
innovation within sub-
sectors of Jewish 
education 

• Better alignment and 
integration between the 
work of the Foundation 
and funding peers, 
practitioners and field 
experts 

• Sustained grantee 
organizations and 
programs after 
Foundation grants are 
complete 
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